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Dear Customer:

Have you been thinking about upgrading an old, inefficient oil boiler or furnace? Is your oil storage tank 
old and a potential leak hazard?

We can now offer you a $300.00 rebate for a new furnace or boiler, and $200.00 for the new 
aboveground storage tank, thanks to the Upgrade and Save – LI rebate program. These rebates are 
in addition to any other financing or tax credits which may be available.

UPGRADE AND SAVE - LI Rebates are only available for installations in Nassau or Suffolk County, and 
must be processed through a registered local Oilheat dealer.

Visit UpgradeAndSaveLI.com for more information, and please call us to set up a no-obligation 
consultation of your home heating system.

Thank you.

http://www.upgradeandsaveli.com/

